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March 
14TH:  County Spelling Bee 
15th:  Staff/Student 
          Basketball Game 
16TH-23RD:  Spring Break 
26th:  Transfer packets  
30th:  Easter Parties 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STUDENT/STAFF BASKETBALL GAME WILL BE HELD 

THURSDAY, MARCH 15TH IN THE NEW GYM AT 1:00.  

Be here to cheer on the students and/or your 

favorite teacher in this long standing 

Anderson rivalry!! 

Be watching our fb page, website and 

bulletin for important dates regarding our 

senior alumni and important dates and 

information regarding our graduating 6th 

grade class!!! 

SPRING BREAK IS MARCH 16TH 
THROUGH MARCH 23RD.  WE HOPE 
YOU HAVE A WONDERFUL SPRING 
BREAK AND WILL SEE YOU BACK 
AT SCHOOL MONDAY, MARCH 26TH.   

Working together for success:  

Being in school everyday means 

your child won’t miss out on 

learning.  Try to schedule 

appointments and family trips 

outside of school hours.   

Important Enrollment Information:  Pre-K 

enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year 

will be April 11th from 9 to 12 and 2 to 5.  

New Student Enrollment will be July 24th 

from 9 to 12 and July 25th from 2 to 6.  

Please bring a current vaccination record, 

proof of residency and a birth certificate.  If 

you are not a resident, you will be required 

to fill out an emergency transfer request 

which will have to be approved by the 

Board.  Transfer packets for returning 

students will be sent home March 26th and 

will need to be returned to school by April 

3rd. 

REVISION:  ALL RETURNING IN-DISTRICT 

AND TRANSFER STUDENTS WILL NEED TO 

COME TO THE SCHOOL ON JULY 24TH OR 

JULY 25TH (during new student enrollment) 

AND FILL OUT NEW ENROLLMENT PACKETS.  

THIS IS REQUIRED OF ALL RETURNING 

STUDENTS.   

   

 

 

 


